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Request: 
 
Please release the following information under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act - 
 

How many recycling bins have been refused in your area in the years 2014-2017? 
Answer: The recycling bins were delivered to North Tyneside residents in 2009/10. Further bins 
have been delivered to new developments, but we are not aware of anyone refusing a recycling 
bin. 
 

What is the most common reason for a recycling bin refusal? 
Answer: N/A 
 

Which street appears to be the worst for recycling? 
Answer: North Tyneside, as other local authorities, has good and not so good performing areas.  
However, we are unable to establish the worst performing street.  
 


